
 

   

   

Dear Customer,  

Please take note of the announcement below:  

   

 Import Detention  

WBCT – Los Angeles  

Effective Monday March 18th, 2024   

Please note that effective Monday March 18th 2024, MSC will take over the collection of Import Line 

Detention at the above-mentioned Terminals.  

All import Line Detention will need to be paid to MSC directly.  

Port demurrage will be billed separately by the terminal.  

Kindly click here below to visit our invoice request & payment center:  

 
   

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company  

   

 
   

     

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company SA  

420 Fifth Avenue, New York, NY, 10018 USA  

T: +1 212 764 4800  W: www.msc.com  

You have received this email as a valued customer of MSC or you have provided permission to receive updates from MSC. 

We never share this information with third parties. To refer to our privacy policy please visit msc.com. This email is 

intended solely for the addressee(s) and the information it contains is confidential. 

If you are not the intended recipient, (a) please delete this email and inform the sender as soon as possible, and (b) any 

copying distribution or other action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance upon it is prohibited and may be unlawful. 

You may always unsubscribe if you wish, by using the link in the bottom of this email or further emails that we send to you. 

© Copyright 2020- All Rights Reserved  
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